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BROADCASTING/TAPING OF SCHOOL BOARD MEETINGS 

 

 

Statement of Purpose 

 

 The purpose of this policy is to define the guidelines which the 

Sanborn Regional School Board will employ with regard to the use of 

photographic, electronic audio and video broadcasting, and recording 

devices at regular and special meetings of the Board legally open to the 

public. 

 

Statement of Policy 

 

 We believe that one of the most paramount responsibilities of a 

school board in a democracy is to keep the public informed of its actions.  

Therefore, live broadcasting or taping for later broadcasting of all public 

regular, special and annual meetings of the school board by local cable 

and/or commercial channels shall be welcome and encouraged. 

 

Persons operating cameras, broadcasting, and/or recording devices 

must do so with a minimum of disruption to those present at the meeting 

and without creating any hazardous situation. 

 

From time to time, the Board may make specific arrangements to 

utilize cable television in interpreting and communicating its various 

programs.  
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